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Minutes

	Committee Name:
	Burke Homeless Continuum of Care Partnership

	Date:

	February 6, 2013

	Time:
	2:00 pm

	Meeting Place:
	Foothills Educational Center

	Members Present:
	Valerie Brooks, Andie Brymer, Wendy Cato, Nathan Gibbs, Arwen March, Joe Marks, Michael Smith, Teena Willis, 

	Agenda Item #1:

Introductions/Welcome/ Sign In  
	

	Agenda Item #2:

Minutes from last meeting
	The minutes from January were approved with all in favor.

	Agenda Item #3

Committee reports

	Joe gave an update on the Steering Committee Call.  Items discussed were as follows:

· Review of CoC applications – available on NCCEH website
· Reviewed yearly goals of CoC 
· New schedule for subcommittee calls
· Need to have PIT count data to NCCEH by Feb. 8

Permanent Supportive Housing – no report due

Rapid ReHousing  - no report due

Data Quality – no report due 

	Agenda Item #4
January Meeting minutes
	Joe discussed the need for minutes to go to NCCEH so they have our documentation of regional lead election.  Teena Willis will sent them to NCCEH.

	Agenda Item #5

Point In Time Count Review
	Reviewed what went well with the PIT count.  Joe stated he felt this was one of our better counts with good participation.  Wendy suggested sending thank you notes with the numbers out to those that helped provide donations.  Everyone agreed that we needed to start planning sooner.  It was also discussed that we should do quarterly outreach projects to know where camp sites are and to make sure they know who we are to help with count next year.  We agreed that we should do outreach quarterly and agreed to look at the last Wednesday of April and July, the week of Hunger and Homelessness Awareness, and the PIT count as the quarterly events for the CoC. Teena will send out a list of items to collect for the group to review.  We can use the list to decide what items we will collect and distribute at each event.  Joe will convene a committee to plan the events. 

	Agenda Item # 6:
Agency Updates
	United Way – Wendy Cato reported they will hopefully have additional funds to offer agencies.  Also FEMA money should be released this week.
Options, Inc -  Valerie Brooks reported Options is planning for the “Art of Chocolate” fundraiser to be in May 

House Of Refuge – Nate Gibbs reported they are getting food out to individuals in need and they are having steady flow in the shelter.

Partners BHM – Michael Smith informed the group the Burke Collaborative will be meeting on Feb. 20th and he will send out reminders.  Everyone is welcome to attend.  Teena Willis gave an update on where things were with the Dept. of Justice Settlement. 

Meeting Place Mission – Joe reported they continue to stay full.  He continues to get many calls from women that need a place to stay but they are not wanting to stay in the shelter due to having to leave daily. 

	Meeting adjourned
	Joe Marks adjourned the meeting at 3:10pm

	Next Meeting:


	March 6 at 2:00pm at the Foothills Higher Education Center

	Respectfully Submitted By:
	Teena Willis
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